
       

BY E-MAIL 
 
 
August 17, 2016 
 
Mr. Benoit Lamarche 
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. 
821 rue Notre-Dame 
Suite 200 
Embrun, ON K0A 1W1 
benoit@hydroembrun.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lamarche:  
 
Re:     Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. 

Application for Rates  
OEB File Number EB-2016-0065 

 
This will acknowledge receipt on August 16, 2016 of your 2017 IRM rate application.  
The OEB has assigned File Number EB-2016-0065 to this matter.  Please refer to this 
file number in all future correspondence to the OEB regarding this matter.  All 
information related to this matter must be filed with the Board Secretary. 
 
Your application is available on the 2017 EDR webpage of the OEB’s website.  You are 
also directed to make a copy of the application available in a prominent place on your 
company’s website within 3 business days.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Christiane Wong, Information 
Administrator at 416-440-8115 or Christiane.Wong@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration   
 

 
Ontario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 
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